
KATHY WAGNER MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
 

Kathy was a 1977 graduate of Altoona Area High School and went on to graduate from Indiana 
University of Pennsylvania.  She then began her career as an accountant with Moses & 
Johnson before moving on to Young, Oakes, Brown & Company 
 
The Kathy Wagner Memorial Scholarship has been established to perpetuate Kathy’s ideals 
and her love for our community.  Blair County high school students who plan to attend a 
regional college or university and major in accounting will have the opportunity to apply for 
this scholarship. 
 

CRITERIA 
AMOUNT $500  

 Graduating from a Blair County High School/GACTC 
 Full-time student pursuing a degree in Accounting at a local college (within 50 miles of 

Altoona, PA) 
 GPA of 3.0 or higher 
 Essay of 300 words or less with writing prompt……Why do you want to be an 

accountant? 

 

If you meet the criteria above, please fill out the Scholarship Application and place 
a checkmark  in the box to the left of the Kathy Wagner Memorial Scholarship. 


